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Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, September 20, 2021 10:20 AM 
'Kimberly Butera ' 
RE: Electricity Rates 

Follow up 
Completed 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/14/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 12129-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: klbutera=tampabay.rr.com@mg.gospringboard.io <klbutera=tampabay.rr.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf 
Of Kimberly Butera 
Sent: Saturday, September 18, 2021 5:55 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Electricity Rates 

Dear Commissioner 

Please do note raise utility rates. Right now they are not consistant. When you charge more 
for usage above 1,000, your days should be the same - 30 every month. Not 32, 33, etc. Rates 
are too high now. This is not the time to increase rates when so many people are already 
hurting and FPL is not. Thank you. 

Thank you, 

Kimberly Butera 
808 CYPRESS WOOD LN 
SARASOTA FL, 34243-1714 
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